
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE  
 

HIGH SPEED MOTORSPORT ACTIVITY ON TRACK 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 

Please be advised that due to testing of the track systems and other high-speed track 

activities, the track will be CLOSED from 6.00am until 7.30pm Wednesday 20th March. 

 

There will be HIGH SPEED activity and NO access to the track (vehicle or pedestrian)  

will be permitted during this period.  

 

Please be advised that vehicles not removed from the track prior to the testing  

will be towed away.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
 


